
JOHN-RICHARD ANNOUNCES OVERHAULED ERP SYSTEM 

High Point, NC – October 1, 2023 – John-Richard, a leading supplier in luxury home furnishings and décor aims to improve 
their operational efficiency and elevate customer engagement with the announcement of  a move to a new cloud-based ERP system 
in 2024. Infor CloudSuite is a globally recognized leader in Cloud ERP systems with over 30 years of  purpose-built development 
and ranked in the “Leader’s Quadrant” by Gartner, IDC and Nucleus Research. “This end-to-end ERP solution simplifies buying, 
manufacturing, digital transformation, distribution, and adaptation to give users access to the information they need whenever 
and wherever they need it.” States Andrea Kimbrell, COO of  John-Richard, and the leader of  the transformation project.  
“Moving to the cloud will allow John-Richard to benefit from continuous technology enhancements without disruption, seamless 
consolidation of  disparate systems into a single source of  truth and reduce risk with world-class security and uptime. This upgrade 
will significantly improve the efficiency of  the company’s distribution operations by integrating data, streamlining workflow, and 
enhancing connectivity with other key applications, including the company’s PIM database and its front-end sales application. The 
resulting boost in productivity will translate into an enhanced customer experience.” 

With this advancement, John-Richard is poised for explosive growth and operational excellence in the coming years. As the company 
continues to evolve, they remain dedicated to exceptional timeless design, superior quality, and service second to none. 

Stay informed on further developments by visiting www.johnrichard.com or connect with John-Richard on social media for real-
time updates.

Inquiries can be directed to:
Scott Smith, John-Richard CMO
ssmith@johnrichard.com


